
Dear SAWS members, dear friends.  

Next week was supposed to begin the shooting calendar SAWS 2020 at the Domaniža by 

Jozef Holý Memorial.  

 However, we are in a different year and we will have to adapt to this situation. We 

have plans for the Summer Range 2020 and, of course, the DOT 2020. 

We will start with the SAWS calendar competition when the situation in Slovakia allows it 

and it will be safe for all of us. I believe that we will soon meet together at Domaniža and we 

will continue with all-round struggle. Summer Range 2020 and DOT 2020 are ready. 

However, given the situation in Europe and Slovakia, we will count on different scenarios. 

We are also watching the assignment closely.  

 

 

Michal Venglarčík aka Bambino 

 

 Banská Bystrica  April 9th 2020 

 

 


